
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:10:03 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 9:38 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jeff Gruntz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Enough with Enbridge Gas continually asking for increases in rates. How many times is it in 2022 alone that they've
asked for a rate increase? Ever since the change from Union Gas to Enbridge, it's been nothing but rate increases.
How about instead of continually gouging customers, they work within a budget, like the rest of us do.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




